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Did you know? 

Concussion is NOT a  brain 
bruise….

This month’s featured 
article includes a video 

simulation of what actually 
occurs to the brain on  

impact:

C
lick!

In April 2017, USA Hockey implemented a concussion awareness component to its annual member registration. 
During online registration, each member will now read and accept the acknowledgement prior to completing

the  registration process. 
In February 2017, the Pacific District implemented district-wide concussion protocols.  

This mandatory protocol is a key component of the Pacific District’s commitment to educating their membership -
players, coaches, parents, managers, volunteers and leadership – about the importance of being able to 
recognize the symptoms of a concussion.  The protocol includes an acknowledgement for coaches and 

parents/guardians  as well as Return to Participation guidelines.
Player Safety Comes First!  

We are all responsible for player safety.  Recognizing a concussion is the first step to ensuring a complete 
recovery, and safe return to the ice.

Get Educated!

The CDC offers free, 
comprehensive online concussion 
education courses!  Try one at: 
https://www.cdc.gov/headsup/res
ources/training.html
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